
From: Shelly Lizotte
To: Penny Thompson
Subject: FW: Caribou Police Station
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 12:37:22 PM

FYI Geotech schedule
 
Rayshelly Lizotte PE, LEED AP
Principal, Civil Engineer

T. 207.974.3028

C. 207.745.7449

W. www.artifexae.com

 
175 Exchange Street
Bangor, ME 04401

 

From: Nate Strout <Nate.Strout@swcole.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 9:53 AM
To: Shelly Lizotte <rlizotte@artifexae.com>
Subject: RE: Caribou Police Station
 
Hi Shelly,
 

We currently have the borings scheduled to begin on March 18th. Is it possible to share the cad file
for the site? As there is not much to reference on-site, it will be ideal to utilize a sub-meter GPS for
boring layout and the cad file would be very helpful to create this layout file. Please let me know,
thanks!
 
Nate
 
Nathan D. Strout, P.E.** | Senior Geotechnical Engineer
S. W. Cole Engineering, Inc.
37 Liberty Drive, Bangor, Maine 04401
Office: (207) 848-5714  |  Mobile: (207) 949-4142
E-mail nstrout@swcole.com
 

www.swcole.com
** Licensed in Maine
 

From: Nate Strout <Nate.Strout@swcole.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 10:45 AM
To: Shelly Lizotte <rlizotte@artifexae.com>
Subject: Re: Caribou Police Station
 
Hi Shelly, glad to hear things are moving forward! Thanks for sharing this as I have not heard
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anything from the City. We are currently scheduling about 4 weeks out but I will get a request into
our drilling manager and let you know our tentative start date soon.
 
Nate
 
Sent from my mobile device

From: Shelly Lizotte <rlizotte@artifexae.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 10:30:39 AM
To: Nate Strout <Nate.Strout@swcole.com>
Subject: Caribou Police Station
 
Hi Nate,
The City of Caribou finally approved the Geotech work at the Birds Eye site.
I’m attaching the contract in case they did not forward it to you.
It would be helpful if you could let me know your schedule on this. 
Thanks
Shelly
 
Rayshelly Lizotte PE, LEED AP
Principal, Civil Engineer

T. 207.974.3028

C. 207.745.7449

W. www.artifexae.com

 
175 Exchange Street
Bangor, ME 04401

 

Notice: This and other electronic communications from S.W.COLE are subject to important restrictions that may apply to you.
These restrictions are detailed at http://www.swcole.com/disclaimer.

[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking
on any attachments or links.]
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